Dear Westside family,

Our heart in leadership is to have you informed with what’s going on as fast as possible.
We care deeply for our loved ones and that includes all of you. Although we are exempt
from meeting during this coronavirus pandemic, we continue to ask God for wisdom in
all our decision making. With that being said, we will not assemble in person but move to
an “on-line” format. This is an uncertain season and we will take it week by week, making
sure you are up to speed as fast as possible. We will also be encouraging all the saints to
connect with your fellow members in other ways than face to face throughout the week.
We are looking to offer more on-line teachings and devotionals during the week to keep
us encouraged during this time.

This may seem overwhelming when it comes to going on-line to see a service. We have
made it very simple for you! Go to our website at wec-toledo.com and click on our
YouTube icon and from there it will take you to our “live” service.

We also encourage you to use our Tithe.ly app to give your tithes and offerings. We will
go through that system on line with you again if you do not have it. You can also give by
simply mailing it in to 6109 W. Bancroft St., Toledo, OH 43615.

This is new to all of us, and we are taking it one day at a time. We continue to stand on
God’s Word and stand with each other. Thank you for your understanding and we will be

updating you soon.

Sincerely, The Eldership Team



